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Department of Computer Science and Information Technology, under the aegis of TEQIP-III 

organized IEEE WIE SYMPOSIUM 2018 on Universalization of access through IT in smart 

cities during 21-22 Feb. 2018. In this symposium, Prof.  Maria Ghanza, University of Warsaw, 

Poland and Prof. Marcin shared their views on this topic. Around 60 participants from 

various institutes have participated in this symposium.  
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